
 

 

Mr. Ioseb Tkemaladze  
President 
Georgia Rugby Union 
 
 
24 March 2021 
 
 
Sent by email: office@rugby.ge 
 
 
Re: Georgia Rugby Union 
 
Dear President, 
 
Thank you for your e-mail dated March 22, 2021. 
  
Congratulations to you on your election as President of the Georgia Rugby Union. 
  
I welcome the commitments you have made in your letter to ensure improved governance at the 
Georgian Rugby Union and assure you of World Rugby’s support with this endeavour. 
  
By copy of this letter, I am asking our CEO, Alan Gilpin and his team to arrange an early meeting 
with you and your team so that the work can commence to move beyond the recent issues and 
to ensure that the Game continues to grow and prosper in Georgia. 
  
I look forward to meeting with you in person when the public health position permits. 
  
With every good wish, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Sir Bill Beaumont CBE DL       
Chairman 
 
CC: Alan Gilpin, Chief Executive Officer, World Rugby 
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